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21/10/2020  15:08:422020/3279/P INT Ludwik Pszenicki I wish to object to this application. I live directly opposite 63 Netherhall Gardens and my windows overlook this 

property. At the moment Nos 63 and its immediate neighbour, 61 Netherhall Gardens, are almost symmetrical 

and of the same height. The proposal would rise the roof of No 63 by 0.9 metres and extend it by 5.8 metres, 

thus destroying this symmetry and introducing an element of discord in what is a conservation area.
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